
 
 
 

 

 
 
March 27, 2009 
 
 
 
Helen Schartz, Ph.D. 
David Klein, Ph.D. 
Law, Health Policy & Disability Center 
College of Law 
280-1 BLB 
 
Dear Dr. Schartz and Dr. Klein: 
 
Please accept my sincere congratulations that your pilot study to create a baseline for disability 
services at law schools was selected for funding by the Iowa Promise Momentum Plus Grant Award 
Committee.  This award reflects the extensive time you have dedicated to your research, and I 
greatly appreciate your efforts.  I am continually impressed by the breadth and depth of the research 
enterprise across the University and appreciate your contributions to advancement at The University 
of Iowa. 
 
I wish you continued success in your creative endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jordan L. Cohen, Ph.D. 
Interim Vice President for Research 
 
cc:  Carolyn Jones, Dean 
       Marcella David, Special Assistant to the President and Associate Provost 
       
 


